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Congress of the United States

House of Representatives
Washington, B.EC. 20515

March 11, 1974

Mrs. Lahner Imbach
214 Penn Avenue
Martinsburg, West Virginia 25401

Dear Mrs. Imbach:

Thank you for your letter of recent date. I appreciate your
writing me and want to assure you of my desire to be of ser-
vice whenever possible.

From your communication, I have noted with much interest your
comments relative to the price of gasoline and home heating
oil. Needless to say, I can well understand your feelings and
the difficulties in existing on a limited income.

As you may know, S. 2589, the Energy Emergency Act, was re-
cently passed and did contain a price rollback provisiom.
Last week the President vetoed the measure, and the veto was
sustained in the Senate. However, I am still hopeful that
we will get an energy bill passed.

Again, thanking you for writing and with kind regards, I am

Sincerely yours,

HARLEY 0. STAGGERS

IMBACH, LAHNER MRS.
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